
From: Patti Reid < >  
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 3:20 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 129 
 
Hello myself Patti reid and my common law husband Shawn Twamley’s are both for the for the change to 
by law 129 increasing the building law to extend 500 feet also to the change of reverting to 10 feet by 
the site side . Thank you p reid Sent from my iPhone 

 


